
Getting Ready for Kindergarten

Prepare yourself and your preschooler for the transition to kindergarten in this free, in-person, four week 
program. Caregivers will interact with school staff and join an FRN educator to explore topics such as child 
development, skills that foster independence and responsibility, and social-emotional development. Children 
will spend time in a kindergarten classroom - meeting a kindergarten teacher, learning classroom rules and 
playing games to further their development. This program is open to all Bow Valley residents with children 
entering kindergarten in September of 2022.  
 
Find out more information on Getting Ready for Kindergarten in your community: 
Banff: banff.ca/FamilyResourceNetwork, call 403.762.1229 or email familyconnections@banff.ca 
Canmore: canmore.ca/FRN, call 403.678.2529, or email frnadmin@canmore.ca.

Due to limited classroom space, we kindly ask  
only one caregiver per child attends each week. 

Presented in  
Partnership with:

Family Resource
Network

Bow Valley

Banff Town Hall, 110 Bear Street
familyconnections@banff.ca   403.762.1229

Banff and Canmore Sessions, Wednesdays, April 27, May 4, 11, and 18 
Registration open from March 24 to April 22


